Begublic of the Philipyines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

September 6, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 1 0 5 2 s. 2024

PNU-LISQUP SCHOLARS TRACKING

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Office Division Chiefs
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. This Office, through the Human Resource Development Division and National
Educators Academy of the Philippines Regional Office VIII (NEAP-R), announces the
conduct of monitoring and tracking of all PNU-LISQUP Scholars to address issues
and provide timely and appropriate technical assistance.

2. All SDOs must provide the necessary support and consideration to the LiSQuP
Scholars as articulated in Regional Memorandum 992 s. 2023 re: Support
Mechanism to LISQUP Scholars of Region VIII.

3. All PNU-LISQUP Scholars must accomplish the online tool using their DepEd
email address only through the link https:/ /bit.ly/LiSQuPScholarR8tracker. The
scholars may utilize this tracker, which is an ongoing mechanism, to report any
issues or concerns relative to the scholarship program. These reports shall serve as
basis for any appropriate action.

4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

YN R. FETALVERO CESO IV
Regional Director
Enclosures: As stated
References: As stated
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